


 

Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 
BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  
FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 
PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Reading for Next Sunday 

Third Sunday of Advent 

First Reading……...……..Is 61:1-2,10-11 

Second Reading……….........1 Thes 5:16-24 

Gospel………….........…..Jn 1: 6-8,19-28 

 
 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday - December 18th
 

Michael Fusco 

Tuesday –December 19th 

Amy Grace Quaranta 
 

Wednesday - December 20th 

The Pietrozziello Family 

 

Thursday - December 21st 

Walter Hoehne 
 

Friday - December 22nd 

Edward Filippone 
 

Saturday - December 23rd 

5pm 

Gale Quinones 

Sister Mary Albert Page 
 

Sunday  December 24th 

8am  

Anthony Pillittier 

Kimberlynn Bertolino 

10 am 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

12pm 

Richard G.. Heckman 

Antonio ‘& Gerry Temperino 

4pm 

William McGregor 

Joseph & Anne Prementine 

12pm 

William Hohnhorst 

Amada Rios 

 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who are ill. We will list 
them for 4 weeks, and then remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-

due to privacy issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering from 
chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry 
Persina, Lauren Esposito, Sebastian Williams, 
Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Jillian Brown, 
Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, 
Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, 
Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, 
Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray 
Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne 
Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, 
Laura Positano, De Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, 
Natasha Roucoulet, John Roucoulet, John 
Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & Nicholas 
Alfieri, James & Catherine Reynolds, Jennifer,  
Elizabeth Robitaille, Melanie Seibel, Christina 
Muller, Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, Valarie and 
Victor Aurigue, Diana Lyons, James DeVivo, 
Logan Baar, Fred Detweiler, Babies Aubrey & 
Grayson, Linda Pennisi, Jennifer Colon,Peter 
RodriguesJessica Shaffer. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

December9/10 
 

                                                           Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                    $5,924………..…….164 
Mailed Envelopes                    $7,403………….….124 
  

Total Collection $13,327   288 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Hospitality: As Christmas ap-
proaches, do not become stressed out with shopping, 
cooking and preparing—rejoice in God’s love for us and 
deepen your prayer life.   

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631)732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

December 17, 2023 
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We light the third candle on the Advent wreath today. Its color is different from the others. Why is that?  To answer that   
question, we refer to Sacred Scripture, in particular, the New Testament. In Saint Paul’s Letter to the Philippians, the apostle 
writes: “Rejoice in the Lord always. I shall say it again: rejoice.” (Phil 4:4) It was the Introit for Mass on the Third Sunday of 
Advent every year. We refer to the Third Sunday of Advent as Gaudete Sunday, coming from the Latin word “gaudium,” the 
equivalent of the English word “joy.” We rejoice at the nearness of the Lord’s coming today. 

The color for Gaudete Sunday is rose. And, thus, the priest may wear a rose-colored chasuble today in honor of the Lord’s 
nearness to us in His birth. The Messiah’s birth brings Divinity to earth and makes it possible for us to go to heaven. Joy is our 
response to the gift of redemption; it fills our hearts this year and every year. 

Joy fills our hearts too when we celebrate in Lessons and Carols on the Third Sunday of Advent. As the bulletin has stated 
multiple times already, this spiritual exercise begins at 2:30 PM today. It runs but an hour in length in the church. There is a 
reception immediately following Lessons and Carols in the church basement. Kindly join us for the collation or gathering as 
we begin our preparations for Christmas. 

Signaling our proximate preparations for Christmas are what are known as the O Antiphons. The O Antiphons are used at   
Vespers or the Church’s Evening Prayer when the Magnificat is prayed. Between December 17th and December 23rd, these     
O Antiphons call our attention to the titles for the Lord Who comes to us as Emmanuel. These titles are also found in the   
verses of the beautiful Advent hymn O Come, O Come, Emmanuel. 

In recent columns, I made remarks about various aspects of the Sacrament of Penance. You may remember that I wrote briefly 
about contrition and a firm purpose of amendment. Now, I would like to say a word or two about penance – the name of the 
sacrament. Penance is what we undertake to make amends for our sins. In fact, in the early Church, there was something 
called the Order of Penitents which Christians entered to show their sincerity of undergoing conversion and reform of life. It 
is also what we are assigned by the confessor. He gives us a penance: a prayer to say or an act to carry out. It is a satisfaction 
we make because our sins have brought about a loss, a diminishment. The Catechism of the Catholic Church says “absolution 
takes away sin, but it does not remedy all the disorders sin has caused. . . . [T]he sinner must still recover his full spiritual 
health by doing something more to make amends for the sin.” (1459)  

As we move closer and closer to the celebration of the Nativity of the Lord, let me encourage you to make use of the          
Sacrament of Penance. Confessions are heard on Wednesday, December 20th between 5:00 PM and 7:00 PM. We have add-
ed this time slot for those who find it difficult to come on a Saturday afternoon. Even if Saturday afternoon is not difficult for 
you, it’s always good to have another period for confessions so that penitents will not have to wait excessively right before 
Christmas. We will try to have two priests available between 4:00 and 4:45 PM on Saturday the 23rd. 

Remember that next weekend, the 23rd and 24th, the Church marks the Fourth Sunday of Advent. And later in the day on the 
24th, our Christmas Mass Schedule is in effect. The Vigil Mass begins at 4:00 PM. It is followed by Midnight Mass at 12:00 
AM. On Monday the 25th, Masses are at these times: 8:00 AM; 10:00 AM and 12 noon - the same as our regular Sunday 
schedule.  

Following Christmas Day, there is a period known as the Octave of Christmas which extends to January 1st. As you know, the 
Church celebrates the first day of the new calendar year the Solemnity of Mary the Mother of God – which, this year, does 
not have the precept binding Catholics in the United States to attend Mass. Still, we have two Masses for the Solemnity: a 
Vigil Mass on Sunday, December 31st and a Mass mid-morning on Monday, January 1st. Please consult the schedule you re-
ceived in the mail or the one posted on the bulletin boards of the church. 

Finally, I want to make some comments about your financial support of Saint Margaret. We are obviously coming to the end 
of the calendar year, and Christmas is one of the two liturgical feasts drawing the biggest congregations of the year. It is also a 
time when parishioners are inclined to give larger donations to the church than they ordinarily do. And, by all means, I encour-
age you do just that: give a larger donation to Saint Margaret than you usually do. Indeed, I habitually say: give generously 
and sacrificially. I invoke that same phraseology now. Your parish needs your generosity and sacrifice more than ever.  

Early in 2024, I will treat the subject of parish finances at greater length than I am doing here and now. As I have said before 
and I say it again now, our collections the first and second weekends of the month are decent, but we cannot have collections 
on the third and fourth weekends as low as they have been in all the time I have been at Saint Margaret. But more on this next 
month. 

Until the next time. 

 

Msgr. Batule 
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Christmas Schedule 2023 

Confessions 

Wednesday, December 20th 

5:00 PM—7:00 PM 

Christmas Masses 

Sunday, December 24th 

4:00PM 

12:00 Midnight 

 

Monday, December 25th 

8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

12:00 PM 

 

 
Lessons and Carols 

Sunday, December 17
th

 ~ 2:30 pm in the church.  
We invite all parishioners to join us. The service consists of biblical readings and hymns  

as we await the birth of Our Savior.  

The Music Ministry will lead us in the singing portion of the prayer service.  

Hospitality will be held immediately following  
in the auditorium.     All are welcome !  
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New Parishioner?  

Moving out of the parish?  

Kindly fill out the form below—drop it in collection basket or 
mail to Parish Center. It will help us keep our files  

up-to-date and welcome newcomers 

    Name ______________________________________  

Address  ____________________________________ 

Town  ______________________________________ 

Telephone  __________________________________ 

   New Parishioner ___________  Moving  ________   

 

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement counseling ser-
vices are available for those who are mourning the loss 
of their husband or wife. All confidential sessions are 

held on a weekly basis and participants need not be St. 
Margaret’s parishioners.For more information please 

contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

 

Bible Study Group 
Bible Study group meets every Wednesday from 
10am to 11am in the parish center.  Deacon Ed 

Hayes will be the                 

facilitator.  
Please bring your Bible.   
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Parish Social Ministry 

 

Heart of the Island     

Council Knights  
of Columbus 

The Knights of Columbus is a membership or-
ganization founded by Fr. McGivney in 1882 on 
the principles of Charity, Unity & Fraternity. 
The members of our local council serve in many 
ministries of the Church. Prospective members 
call Tom Piderit at 631-682-8711.  

 

Hands Needed! 

 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to assist in 

placing the words on our screen during Mass. All that is 
required is clicking the next screen with one button. 

Please see Dan, our Music Minister, after Mass or call at 
631-732-3131 x117.     

Prayerfully Consider 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or 

bring to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of Toothpaste, Bar Soap , Peanut Butter, Cereal, Shampoo, Toilet 
Paper and Grape Jelly 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

2023/2024 Minutes with the Pastor/Director 

 

Date      Level                    Date      Level                Date      Level               Date         Level 

 12/3           6&7                 1/21——-1&2               3/10——-1&2               5/5——-1&2 

12/ 10—— 3,4&5                 1/28—-—6&7               3/17——-6&7               5/12—---6&7 

12/17——-1&2                   2/4———3,4&5            4/ 7——-2,3&4            5/19——3,4&5 

1/7             3,4&5                2/11——-1&2               4/14——-1&2 

1/14———-6&7                  2/25——-6&7               4/21——-6& 

 

Christmas Wish List 

St. Margaret’s Outreach is asking for donations of new items 
for children & teens in need this Christmas Season. 

We can always use socks, hats, gloves, scarves, coats, pajamas 
and gift cards.  Please bring unwrapped to our parish center   

before December 19th. 


